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Please Announce . . . 

There will be TWO informational meetings for students interested in participating in moot court through the Political Science Department's POSC 417 class.  These meetings are as follows: 

· [bookmark: _GoBack] Tuesday 9/22 2015 from 10:00 to 11:00 in SPA Room 112

·  Friday 9/25 2015 from 11:00 to 12:00 in SPA Room 212

If you are unable to attend, but are still interested in moot court, please contact Professor Lewis Ringel Lewis.Ringel@verizon.net

The moot court class is by permission only. Applications are due by October 26, 2015.  Applications are available on moot court's new website at:   

http://www.csulb.edu/colleges/cla/departments/polisci/moot-court/ 
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